
The Knoxville Symphony Orchestra is excited to present its 2023
Sheena McCall Young People's Concert at the Niswonger Performing
Arts Center on Thursday, November 2, 2023. This is an imaginative
program created for students enrolled in 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade. This
performance is only available for public schools.

Admission is FREE thanks to the 
generous sponsorship of Niswonger Foundation.

Learn more at knoxvillesymphony.com/YPC.

CONTACT KSO:
(865) 291-3310
knoxvillesymphony.com

NOV. 2, 2023
TWO SHOWS AT 9:30 AM and 11:00 AM
NISWONGER PERFORMING ARTS CENTER

SHEENA McCALL 
YOUNG PEOPLE'S CONCERT


